

1st Grade News

Picture re-takes are November 1st if you would like your child's picture retaken. Please let me know.

The 5th grade class will be sponsoring a school- wide canned food drive for Pantry 279 in Ellettsville for their Thanksgiving food basket distribution. In honor of the three sister (corn, beans, and squash) they've learned about in our study of Native Americans, they are collecting canned corn, green beans, and pumpkin pie filling this month. Collection bins will be near the gym. Thank you for giving!

Please send in items or cash for our basket as soon as you get them. If you are planning to make a fancy dessert to auction or other desserts like cookies or brownies to serve during the auction, please let Kristy know ASAP.

I look forward to meeting with you this week. \odot

Have a great week!

Mrs. Christy

This week we are learning about:

Bible: Gideon

Phonics: Review special sounds; wor in worm; igh in night; all in ball;

alk in walk; ing in pointing

Math: Counting to 200 by 1's, 2's, 5's, 10's; time (hour, half hour, quarter hour), money (pennies, nickels, dimes, quarters), comparing

amounts and solving word problems

Science: Insects

Clear Creek Christian School

Week 11

October 16, 2017

Memory Verse:

"The Lord is my light and my salvation-whom shall I fear?" Psalm 27:1

Upcoming Events:

Parent Teacher Conferences 10/16-20

Dessert Auction 10/27

Picture Retakes 11/1

Thanksgiving Break 11/20-24